
Friday, 5th June 2020  
 
 
Dear Year 4,  
 
Well it’s certainly been a busy week being back at school.  It’s been lovely to 
see classes with children in again but it is a bit sad it can’t be Year 4 at the 
moment.  We hope you’ve all had a good week despite the weather being a 
bit miserable.  
 
For maths and English this week we thought you might like to try out the 
BBC Bitesize lessons.  Hopefully, this link will take you to the right page. 
https://www.bbc.co.uk/bitesize/tags/z63tt39/year-4-and-p5-lessons (if it 
doesn’t just search for BBC Bitesize daily lessons and follow the links 
through to year 4).  They also have ideas for other lessons such as geography 
and DT.  Don’t feel you have to do these as well but if there is anything on 
there that interests you, feel free to give it a go.  
 
Some of you might still working on your “my choice” project so please 
continue with that and remember to share it with us as we have been 
learning a lot from the projects we have already seen! 
 
Last week we shared with you the new reading and science padlets so here 
are the links to those again. 
 
https://padlet.com/year432/reading 
 
https://padlet.com/year432/SoundScience 
 

Let us know if you need any help with anything and keep sharing the 
fantastic work you have been doing.  
 

Bye for now,  

Mrs Webber-Jones and Mrs Mistry  

Year4@new-swann.leics.sch.uk  
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